
Request for Feedback on Digital Government 

Services 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to improve the digital 

services provided by our government, we are reaching out to gather valuable feedback from our 

users. 

Your insights and experiences are crucial in helping us identify areas for improvement and 

enhancement. We kindly request you to take a few moments to share your thoughts regarding our 

digital government services, such as [list specific services, e.g., online tax filing, health services 

portal, etc.]. 

Please consider the following questions as a guide: 

• What aspects of our digital services do you find most helpful? 

• Are there any challenges you have faced while using these services? 

• What specific improvements would you suggest? 

Your feedback is vital to ensuring that our digital services meet the needs of all citizens. Please 

respond by [insert deadline date]. 

Thank you for your time and valuable input. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


